
 

1 
 

 
 
 
 
Review of the standards of education and training – Professional Liaison 
Group  
 
Introduction 
 
The Executive has proposed that the Professional Liaison Group (PLG) established 
for the review of the standards of education and training will include up to three 
Council members, including a Chair. The Council members participating in the PLG 
should also normally be members of the Education and Training Committee.  
 
This proposal was agreed by the Education and Training Committee in June 2015. 
Subsequently, members of the Committee were invited to submit expressions of 
interest to join the PLG as member or as Chair, setting out how their knowledge and 
skills would meet those proposed for membership of the group.  
 
Nominations for Council approval 
 
The expressions of interest were considered by the Chair of the Council in 
conjunction with the Executive, and the following nominations have been put 
forward: 
 

 Stephen Wordsworth – PLG Chair  

 Joy Tweed – PLG member  

 Sonya Lam – PLG member.  

 
The Council is invited to approve these nominations.  
 
 


